UTAH UAPOR BAN
HAS BEEN PASSED!

THIS NEW LAW GOES INTO EFFECT DEC 31,2024!

The Utah State Congress has voted. Soon you will no
longer be able to buy the products that you love. Only
one product has been approved for sale: a tobacco fla-
vored product produced by BIG TOBACCO!

However, with your help, we can take action against this
decision and hold our lawmakers accountable. Together,
we can fight to protect our freedom of choice and ensure
that our voices are heard.

UUBA NEEDS YOUR DONATIONS!

WITH YOUR HELP, WE WILL WIN THIS FIGHT!

Please donate to UVBA as soon as possible. E - E
Scan the QR code to do your part in pro-

tecting your right to purchase the products

that work for you! Any donation will make a

difference, so please donate what you can! E |

The Utah Vapor Business Association fights for

UTAH responsible regulation of vapor products, pro-
VAPOR motes a positive image, educates businesses,
BUSINESS and ensures smoke-free options are available for

ASSOCIATION adults. Learn more at UtahVapor.com.



